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IdAR 18 1994 .

L Docket No. 50-245
50-336 i|- -

/, 50-423 )

L: Mr. John F. Opeka )
Executive Vice President - Nuclear 1

L Northeast Nuclear Energy Company
''

P. O. Box 270
Hartford, Connecticut 06141-0270 1

1

.1

Dear Mr. Opeka:

SUBJECT: COMBINED NRC INSPECTION REPORT NOS. 50-245/94-10, 50-336/94-12
AND 50-423/94-12

This letter transmits the finding.c of an announced safety inspection conducted by
Mr. Carl Sisco of this office from February 14-18, 1994, at the Millstone Unit 1 Training!

i Center, Waterford, CT. At the conclusion of the inspection, the findings were discussed
with those memoers of your staff identified in the enclosed report. j

1

The inspection consisted of observations oflicensed operator requalification training,
nonlicensed operator classroom training and a review of training department procedures.
The operator training programs are directly related to the safe operation of the plant.

As a result of this inspection, we found that training administered to both licensed and
nonlicensed operators was conducive to safe plant operations.- Also, the training was
conducted in accordance with established training department procedures.

Several open items, detailed in combined NRC Inspection report 50-245/93-28, 50-336/ )

93-23, and 50-423/93-25, were closed and were detailed in section 3.0 of the enclosed j
report.

Also, this report documented the operator training programs status meeting conducted in the . !

Regional Office on February 14, 1994. {
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Mr. John F. Opeka 2 MAR 181934

in accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of this letter and
the enclosed report will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room. Your cooperation
with us in this matter is appreciated. Should you have any questions, please contact me at

(215) 337-5210.

Sincerely,

. e n; u.a

$U' kdL.f })'b|f)
[[Ichard J. Conte, Chief

/ BWR Section, Operations Branch
Division of Reactor Safety

Enclosure:
Combined Inspection Report Nos. 50-245/94-10

50-336/94-12, and 50-423/94-12

cc w/ encl:
D. B. Miller, Senior Vice President, Millstone Station, Units 1 and 3
S. E. Scace, Vice President - Nuclear Operations Services
J. P. Stetz, Vice President, Haddam Neck Plant
H. F. Haynes, Nuclear Unit Director, Unit 1
G. H. Ikiuchard, Nuclear Unit Director, Unit 2
F. R. Dacimo, Nuclear Unit Director, Unit 3
R. M. Kacich, Director, Nuclear Planning, Licensing and Budgeting
J. Solymossy, Director, Nuclear Quality and Assessment Services
Gerald Garfield, Esquire
Nicholas Reynolds, Esquire
NRC Resident Inspector
Public Document Room (PDR)
Local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
State of Connecticut, SLO

bec with concurrences and w/ encl:
Region I Docket Room
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Mr. John F. Opeka 3

bec w/ encl:
J. Andersen, NRR, Unit 1
J. Stolz, NRR/PDI-4
W. Dean, OEDO, Unit 2
V. McCree, OEDO, Units 1 and 3
D. Jaffe, PM, NRR, Unit 1
G. Vissing, PM, NRR, Unit 2
V. Rooney, PM, NRR, Unit 3
C. Sisco, DRS

(NOTIFY VIA FA.'(IL AND NO ATTACIIED DOCUMENTS): ,

R. Conte, DRS
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Independent Review
by J. H W:i)<~,
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